
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
25/6/2015 Edition 35 Summer Term    Tel/Fax: 01726 850420  
Email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk  www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website 

Dear Parents, 
It is hard to believe that there are just 4 weeks until 
the end of another school year.  There are still lots of 
learning and fun taking place so please keep your 
diary to hand so that you and your children do not 
miss anything.  
Last Friday we were very fortunate with the weather 
for our Sports Day to take place.  A huge thank you to 
all of you that were able to come along and support 
your children at this event.  The event was enjoyed by 
all of the children who should be proud of how they 
conducted themselves during and after the races.  
Well done to our swimming team who won the 
swimming gala at Bodmin on Tuesday.  They came 
ahead of tough competition from St Dennis, Nanpean 
and Roche.  Brilliant!      
Have a great weekend 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Achievers of the Week Ending 19/6/15 
Reception Jayden Curtin 
Year 1 Lily Bell 
Year 2 Ryan Orchard 
Year 3 Ruby Stephens 
Year 4 Rebecca Harrison 
Year 5 Seth Harvey 
Year 6 Dylan Tait 
Class of the Week Year 6 
Reading Challenge Year 4 
Attendance  Year  96.5% 
Buddy of the Week Kellyann Geach 

Reading Challenge week ending 19/6/15 
Reception     63.57%  
Year 1  66.6% 
Year 2  55.17% 
Year 3  82.6% 
Year 4  75.38% 
Year 5  56.8% 
Year 6  84% 

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children 
who continue to work hard and 
show excellent behaviour in 
school.  154 texts were sent to 
parents last Friday for children 
that had remained ‘green’ all 
week.  Well done! 

Diary Dates: 
29/6/15 Reception breakfast 
30/6/15 Year 1 to Bodmin Plant and Herb 

Nursery 
  Clay Schools Athletics at Par Running 

Track 
2/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
  Bodmin College Transition Day 
3/7/15  Reception to St Austell Cinema 
6/7/15  Year 1 breakfast 
6&7/7/15 Poltair and Penrice Transition Days 
  Transition for all Year Groups 
8/7/15  Year 5 Science thinker day at Poltair 
9/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
9/7/15  STALC Presentation Evening 
10/7/15 Year 3 to Porth Beach 
13-15/7/15 Year 5/6 Residential Trip  
16/7/15 Piccolo/Reception Transition Day – 

Pirate Day! 
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term – 1:30pm 

Finish 

Swiss Band 
On Thursday 17th June, a Swiss Band came to Bugle 
School to play for us.  The Band was amazing and 
fantastic and a lot more amazing words can say.  I 
thought that they were so good I want them to come 
again next year.  I love playing the instruments and 
marching with them.  Everyone had a lovely day with 
them, they even singing along. 
By Tiani 

 
On Tuesday 23rd June, we had a lady called Ross 
Birch visit us from Parliament.  We had an assembly 
for KS2 children and she told us about parliament, 
how the Bill becomes the Law and what the House of 
Commons and House of Lords means.  The House of 
Commons has politicians from all around the country.  
The House of Lords has experts (previous politicians). 
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A bill goes to the House of Commons first, the 
politicians vote, if there are over 50% votes for the 
Bill, it is fair to everyone, it goes to the House of Lords 
for them to debate the Bill.   
If under 50% votes are received, the House of 
Commons has to debate the Bill again. 
If the House of Lords vote under 50% the Bill goes 
back to the House of Commons and they debate it 
again.   

 
If the Bill receives over 50% votes in the House of 
Lords, then it goes to the Queen for her to look at.  If 
she agrees it, she stamps it and it becomes law, if she 
doesn’t agree it then they stick with the old law. 
Year 5 worked with Ross, we set up the House of 
Commons with benches in the school hall.  We had a 
massive debate about starting homework in Year 9, 
rather than starting homework in primary school. We 
decided that it was better to start work in primary 
school rather than secondary (Year 9), as it helps us 
with practice for things like SATs tests.     
By Daniel Sturtridge, Year 5 

 

Vacancy:  
Cook-in-Charge 
from September 
2015 
The governors of Bugle Primary School are seeking to 
appoint an excellent cook with good interpersonal and 
organisation skills to join a dedicated team in 
September 2015.  The successful candidate will need 
to prepare and cook fresh homemade meals each day 
in line with school food guidelines. 
The responsibilities of this role include; 
 A sound understanding of food hygiene and health 

and safety regulation in relation to the provision of 
catering services. 

 An excellent cook who can prepare meals from 
scratch using fresh ingredients. 

 The ability to lead and motivate a team of staff to 
plan and direct the preparation and service of 
food, making any necessary adaptations to meet 
special meal requirements. 

 Excellent administrative and organisational skills 
in order to manage a budget effectively and 
efficiently. 

 A vision to promote healthy eating and develop 
the service within school. You will be required to 
liaise with the Headteacher, School Business 
Manager and other school based staff to promote 
a whole school approach to healthy eating.   

 Good knowledge of stock control and 
management of stock to maximise usage and  

minimise wastage is essential.  
About us: 
Bugle is a hard working, happy and welcoming school 
located in a small clay village on the outskirts of St 
Austell.  Expectations are high at Bugle School and 
we have a continual drive to raise standards 
throughout the school for all of our pupils. 
We are committed to safeguarding children and the 
successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced 
Criminal Records Bureau check. 
More info: 
The successful candidate will be expected to start 
work at 7am.  
Closing date:  Monday 6th July (noon) 
Interview date: Monday 13th July and either 
Wednesday 15th or Friday 17th July 
How to apply: 
If you would like to visit the school before applying this 
would be most welcome. Please contact the main 
office on 01726 850420 to arrange an appointment. 
To apply, download an application form from the link 
below http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/jobs-and-careers/  
and e mail to secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk hand 
deliver or post back to the school.  
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